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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Cynthia Brennan-Jones <Cynthia.BrennanJones.102313217@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:35 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine State produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and this industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Cynthia Brennan-Jones 
8015 105th Ct 
Vero Beach, FL 32967 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

avaa42@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine Dickie <avaa42 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:34 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience ofthe electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Dickie 
257 Kings Way Port Orange, FL 32129-4033 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

barbara12162@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Lamberta <barbara12162 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:23 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Lamberta 
404 SE 19th Ter Cape Coral, FL 33990-2252 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Mark Potter < Mark.Potter.52722165@p2a.co > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:34 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Florida is one of the 3 biggest consumers of energy but one of the least self sufficient energy producers. Florida 
imports almost all of the coal and oil used in energy production which makes it one the largest producers of 
pollution and green house gasses. Florida also has the most potential to reduce or eliminate this pollution by the 
use of solar energy. Clean energy is our future and only hope of affecting climate change to insure our survival 
and our children's future. It's just common sense to promote and encourage more use of solar power in homes 
and businesses. 

Thank you, 
Mark Potter 
5218 SW 70th Terrace 
Gainesville, FL 32608 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

lmcandrews73@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leona McAndrews 
< lmcandrews73@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:23 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Solar use brings economic benefits. "Solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country prior to the pandemic, 
and employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across 
the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Leona McAndrews 
6193 Rock Island Rd Tamarac, FL 33319-2534 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

bobkuchta@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bob Kuchta 

< bobkuchta@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:34 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

I live just outside of the city limits so my power company is Gulf Coast Electric Coop. The DO NOT pay us a fair rate for 

our extra power created during the day. They charge over 11 cents per KWh and return only 3 cents for our excess. 

Also of concern is the solar company who installed our solar (Compass Solar) did NOT advise us of this situation. If they 

had we would not have purchased solar. We are only saving $30-$40 per month. 

We are in middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to 

solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Bob Kuchta 
641 Mills Ln Panama City, FL 32404-2628 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

iweiss4@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Irene Weiss <iweiss4 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 6:36 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don;t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Irene Weiss 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 
iweiss4@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

leam54@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lea Morris <leam54 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:22 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lea Morris 
Melbourne Beach, FL 32951 
leam54@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jjcrjc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Craig 

<jjcrjc@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 8:35 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many ofthese jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Craig 
Bradenton Beach, FL 34217 

jjcrjc@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Andrew Simek <Andrew.Simek.18403527@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:31 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Andrew Simek 
903 49th Ave Dr W 
Bradenton, FL 34207 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

brian@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian O'Sullivan 
< brian@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:31 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Brian O'Sullivan 
Pensacola, FL 32504 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

thadcamp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rev T L Campbell 
<thadcamp@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:21 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in-the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rev TL Campbell 
9733 SW 89th St Ocala, FL 34481-5575 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

getdown@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Denise Green 

< getdown@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 6:35 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Denise Green 
7878 Galaxy Ct Pensacola, FL 32506-3608 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

brit3764@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Pearson < brit3764 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 9:34 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Pearson 
10578 NW 3rd St Plantation, FL 33324-1706 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

missrecycleno1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Florence ONeill <missrecycleno1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:04 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

I have solar power for my water heater and it has reduced my bill tremendously. I am also interested in solar power for 
my whole house, and am hoping to have it in the next couple of months. I wish you would consider again, retired 
people like myself, and people on a fixed income, and preserve net metering in Florida. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Florence ONeill 
1240 Colby Ln Merritt Island, FL 32952-2793 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

Lmckee1065@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laura Mckee <Lmckee1065 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 6:34 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Mckee 
7701 W Riverbend Rd Dunnellon, FL 34433-2058 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Elizabeth Ray < Elizabeth.Ray.92337583@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Elizabeth Ray 
1500 Bishop Estates Rd 
Jacksonville, FL 32259 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Victor Wedge <Victor.Wedge.359184316@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Make the Sunshine State solar friendly! 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Victor Wedge 
7213 Hiawatha St 
Panama City, FL 32404 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Linda Menke < Linda.Menke.41732850@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:25 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 

rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 

subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 

customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 

industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 

the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 

the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 

threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 

unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 

Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 

As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 

storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Linda Menke 
114 Glenhaven Terrace 
Tallahassee, FL 32312 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Hannah Lemke < Hannah.Lemke.82874155@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:24 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growingjob in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Hannah Lemke 
4029 Tern St 
Sarasota, FL 34232 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Eloisa Vladescu < Eloisa.Vladescu.88686239@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:24 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 

by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Eloisa Vladescu 
3 720 Harlano St 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Andrew Falik <Andrew.Falik.55660567@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:23 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Andrew Falik 
2510 Talon Ct 
Naples, FL 34105 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Erin Nuzzo <Erin.Nuzzo.51553597@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:23 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growingjob in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Erin Nuzzo 
6273 Richledge St 
Englewood, FL 34224 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Susan Nugent <Susan.Nugent.40101158@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:23 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Susan Nugent 
6406 NW 36th Terrace 
Gainesville, FL 32653 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Fran Teders <Fran.Teders.99964445@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:22 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved' Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Fran Teders 
180 Waring Way 
Merritt Island, FL 32952 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Michael Deloye < Michael.DeLoye.31790073@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:19 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment I", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growingjob in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Michael DeLoye 
2500 SW 10th St 
Boynton Beach, FL 33426 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Duane Gore <Duane.Gore.82485517@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:19 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Duane Gore 
1236 Maravista Dr 
Trinity, FL 34655 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Tammy Lettieri <Tammy.Lettieri.8290407@p2a.co> 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:19 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

We are sick and tired of being ripped off by unscrupulous corps supported by politicians on the take! Solar 
energy would minimize costs and protect the environment. Time and time again, Florida's voters have made 
their support for policies meant to encourage the spread ofrooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the 
utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the subsidization of solar energy, and approved 
'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Tammy Lettieri 
4549 Carambola Cir S 
Coconut Creek, FL 33066 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Lisa Mazzola <Lisa.Mazzola.4S996520@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:19 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Lisa Mazzo la 
1723 W Followthru Dr 
Tampa, FL 33612 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Allie Tennant <A1lie.Tennant.230373543@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:18 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Allie Tennant 
4763 Nottingham Dr 
Fort Myers, FL 33905 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

THOMAS MONROE <TH0MAS.MONROE.98248405@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
THOMAS MONROE 
3170 NE 10th Terrace 
Pompano Beach, FL 33064 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Fred Stanback < Fred.Stanback.31548838@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:15 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment I", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Fred Stanback 
748 Anchor Dr 
Sanibel, FL 33957 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Linda Lee <Linda.Lee.106264821@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Linda Lee 
450 W Mt Vernon Dr 
Plantation, FL 33325 
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